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From: Plandome Heights <emergency@plandomeheights-ny.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 4:02 PM
Subject: MLFD - Fire hydrant replacements

This is a message for residents of the Village of Plandome Heights from Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica 

The Manhasset Lakeville Fire District advises that they have hired Bancker Construction to perform the previously 
disclosed fire hydrant replacements in the Village. Bancker Construction expects to begin this work on Thursday, March 
17, 2022. Locations affected are throughout the Village. 

Affected homeowners will receive the following letter from Bancker.  Details of the project, including a map of the 
locations, are on our website as well as contact information for Bancker Construction.  

This e-mail has been sent to you by VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS. To maximize their communication with you, you may be 
receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from 
VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS, please click here to unsubscribe. 

To view the VILLAGE OF PLANDOME HEIGHTS privacy policy, please click here. 


